


Additional Information for Owners: 

If an authorized Mercedes-Benz dealer for any reason is unable to remedy the situation without charge, or within a reasonable amount of 

time, pursuant to law 49 U.S.C. Chapter 301, you may submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the toll-free Auto Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY 1-

800-424-9153); or go to https://www.safercar.gov.

If you are no longer the vehicle owner, or have a change of address, please visit www.MBUSA.com/recall, input your VIN into the VIN 

lookup tool and input your updated information on the site. Additionally, you may also contact our customer assistance center at 1-800-

367-6372. If this is a leased vehicle and the lessor and registered owner receive this notice, please forward this information by first class 

mail to the lessee within 10 days to comply with federal regulations.
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